
 

 
 

 

 

 

 PRIVATE SEWAGE DISPOSAL PROGRAM 
SEPTIC TANK APPROVAL 
Approval Number:  ILL # 164 
 
 
July 26, 2024 
            
Dave Simon 
Valencia Pipe Company 
28305 Livingston Ave. 
Valencia, CA 91355 
 

Dear Dave Simon: 
 
In accordance with Section 905.40 of the Private Sewage Disposal Licensing Act and Code, and based 
upon review of the plans and information submitted to this office for the following septic tanks, the 
Illinois Department of Public Health hereby issues approval for the following Valencia Pipe Company 
septic tank: 
 
   1,000 single compartment 
   1,000 two compartment 
   1,500 single compartment 
   1,500 two compartment 
  
Septic tanks manufactured by Valencia Pipe Company are subject to the following conditions: 
   

1. The septic tank approval number #164 with the prefix "ILL" and the internal liquid 
capacity (number of gallons) shall be placed on the tank above, or next to, the outlet pipe 
so that this information is readily visible after installation and prior to covering.  

 

2. As stated in your correspondence the outlet baffle shall be extend with the 18 inch 
extensions to achieve the 40% below the water level. 
 

3. There shall be no deviations from the plans and specifications submitted for 
approval unless revised and specifications therefore shall first have been 
submitted to the Illinois Department of Public Health and a supplemental 
approval issued, therefore. 
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4. The Illinois Department of Public Health, in issuing this approval, has relied upon 
statement representations made by the applicant in the application therefore; and in case 
any statement or representation in said application is found to be incorrect, this, 
thereupon, waives all further rights there under. 

 
5. This approval does not relieve the applicant or his authorized representative from 

securing or complying with any municipal or county zoning or other ordinances 
applicable thereto. 

 
6. Approval of this unit by the Illinois Department of Public Health is limited to design and 

is in no way intended to guarantee the proper function of the unit. 
 
The Illinois Department of Public Health approval number shall not be used on any other tank other than 
the septic tanks for which it has been issued. 
 
Valencia Pipe Company shall be responsible for maintaining a record of all septic tanks sold in Illinois as 
described in the Private Sewage Disposal Code, Section 905.40 a) 3). 
                 
If you have additional questions, please contact me at the Division of Environmental Health at  
217-524-4137, TTY (hearing impaired use only) 800-547-0466 or chad.moorman@illinois.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Chad Moorman, LEHP 
Program Manager  
Private Sewage Disposal Program 
 
cc: Regional Offices 
 


